
COPY LETTER 
 
 
 
 
 
Barclays Bank Head Office 
Property Department 
1-3, Haymarket Towers 
Humberstone Gate 
Leicester  
LE1 1WA 
 
1 April 2016 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Re your Newmarket Suffolk branch 
 
I represent the Newmarket Town Council and business community and we are at present reviewing 
the way our town looks and ways in which we can improve its High Street appearance. 
 
Some time ago, I visited Chichester and could not help noticing how your general corporate branding 
had been reduced and that you had very much fitted in with the surroundings for the benefit of the 
town in terms of your façade. 
 
My request is to try and make contact with someone who is able to discuss how we could look at 
making your Newmarket branch look more in line with our heritage as opposed to what is the ‘norm’ 
on every High Street.  
 
This year is the 350th anniversary of King Charles II bringing Horse Racing to Newmarket, and we are 
hoping that HRH Queen Elizabeth will be visiting in the autumn to unveil a special statue of her as 
well as seeing the town in all its glory. We are hoping that we can have made inroads in to changing 
the face of the town, and your help and participation in that would be hugely significant, as well as 
being a leading example of support in the Town. 
 
I do hope you will consider my request and look forward to speaking or meeting with someone from 
Barclays. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider my request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Noel Byrne 
Chief Executive 


